Dear Parents,

We hope you have had a fun and enjoyable half term! This term, our topic takes us all the way back to 1837 and the
revolutionary Victorians! Our text is ‘Street Child' by Berlie Doherty. We will he exploring what life was like in the
workhouses, at school and what life was like in owr area during this period - and that is just the start. We will be getting
musical with songs from Old Music Halls, trying our hand at some clay work and giving Sir Arthwr Conan Doyle @ run
for his money when we create our own detective stories.

Please read with your child at least three times a week at home and ensure that their reading
Readi record is signed and dated. Mrs Robinson will be counting Reading tallies on a Thursday and,
these must he signed by an adult to he counted. Year 6 should he reading at least 45 minutes per
week and Year 5 for 30 minutes.
. Spelling tests are every Thwrsday, and your child will be tested on the spelling pattern they
Spellings | | % leamt about that week. New spellings will be sent out every Thursday.
Maths homework will he set on a Monday and will he expected to- have heen completed hy the
following Monday. Maths homework for Year 5 will he set using weekly 10-minute Arithmetic
Maths CPG test hooks. Year 6 Maths homework will be set in their CGP Arithmetic hooks. The children
will be given a sheet outlining which pages they should complete in their CPG hook for that
week.

. Each child has a Times Table Rockstars login and should be practicing their tables (either on this
Tumes T wehsite or in another way) three times a week at home.

Grammar homework will he sent home on a Monday and your child will have one week to
complete this, due in on the following Monday (the same as their Maths homework). The
Grummar homework will he hased on the grammar they will he leaming within their literacy lessons. The
children will be given a sheet outlining the pages they need to complete from their CPG workhook
to help with our in-class assessments, please indicate when you have helped your child.

To help prepare the children for secondary school, in Year 5 and 6, all homework is expected to- he completed, and,

Helping to enrich our
It is always great to have items or visitors that support our topic, so if anyone has any experience or items that may
help us with any of the work above that we could hear ahout or horrow, please let us know!

Useful Wehsites:

http://www-.bhc.co.uk/schools/ primaryhistory/victorian,_britain/victorian,_schools/
https://victorianchildren.org/victorian-schools/
https://www.bhc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z826n39

Questions you could ask your child ahout their learning this term?
How were schools different during the Victorian times?

Why is Queen Victoria so famous?

What impact has the Victorian era had on today?

How wus life different for the rich and poor during Victorian times?

Reminders - Please can you make swre your child brings in a wuter bottle each day with fresh water, enswre all
jumpers are lahelled and bring a coat. PE on Monday and Thwrsday for all children.

As always, many thanks for yowr continued support,

Miss Williams and Mrs Rohinson


http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/primaryhistory/victorian_britain/victorian_schools/
https://victorianchildren.org/victorian-schools/
http://www.purplemash.org.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z826n39
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